Juro Mukai

I travel annually to enjoy the fishery in the pacific northwest and choose it as the place for my
recreation, lodging, license and tackle dollars to land. With the irresponsible actions of
aquaculture megacorporations we have already seen devastating infestations of parasites,
unchecked dumping of blood and vicera from virus-infected exotic atlantic fish, escapees showing
up in virtually every river system. These heinous situations are sanctioned by any and all
regulations that allow them to conduct business in Puget Sound, the Straits or anywhere in the
Salish Sea and should be abolished from net pen rights. Let them figure out how to conduct their
multi-billion dollar business on closed containment systems on dry land, not violate the resources
of the people and earth.



